
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

28th June 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
This year Junior Sports Morning will be on Friday 1st July; it will take the same 
format as last year. Please see the details of the day attached, along with a 
zone map of parent/carer viewing zones.  
 
Details of the Day and Viewing Zones 
 
Children should have their PE kit at school and will change on site.  
 
Events 
The morning will be split into two parts, with one year group competing in the 
Rotation Events whilst the other competes at the Track Event.  
 
ROTATION EVENTS – Held in centre of the running track:  
There will be 4 central events, all held in the centre of the running track. 
  
One year at a time will rotate (as a whole year group) from Event 1 through to 
Event 4 whilst the other year group will take part in the Track Event (see below) 
in house colours.   
 
TRACK EVENT – Held on Running Track 
There will be a racing event on the running track. One group at a time will 
complete this event. 
 
 
Year 3 & 4        09:00 am – 10:30 am 
 
YEAR 4 class will start at the ROTATION EVENT  
YEAR 3 class will start at the TRACK EVENT 
  
Year 5 & 6       10:30 am – 12:00 pm  
 
YEAR 6 class will start at the ROTATION EVENT  
YEAR 5 class will start at the TRACK EVENT 
 
 
 



 

 

Parents should arrive via the green Arundel Road gate and make their way to 
the top playground/ field. Please make your way to the viewing zone your child’s 
class will be starting in.  
 
Parent Viewing Areas (see map attached).  
Parents are to stand in the following designated areas.  
For Rotation Event – To stand on the outside of the running track. 
 
For Track Event – To stand along the side of the sprint track area, on the 
opposite side to the year group competing.  
 
 

 
 
 
Many thanks 
 
 
Mike Jee 
Headteacher 

 


